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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

Well, it sure was a short week with the snow day 
on Tuesday. There is a lot of snow on the 
playground these days. Please be sure that your 
child is prepared to play in the snow. Boots and 
snow pants are necessary, along with warm coats, 
a hat and gloves or mittens.  
 

This Sunday, we celebrate the first Sunday of Lent. 
We are called to deepen our covenant with God by 
entering our own wilderness. Through fasting, 
prayer and giving, we deepen our relationship with 
God and neighbor, which in turn prepares our 
hearts for the extraordinary joy of Easter. God’s 
covenant with us is a promise to be with us always. 
Like Jesus, may we emerge from the desert ready 
to proclaim the good news. (taken from Living With 
Christ, February 2021, p. 161) 
 

Upcoming news: 
 

 

 We have not chosen a date yet to 
reschedule the Fat Tuesday breakfast. We 
will be sure to let you know when it is. We 
are actually thinking of a pancake and 
sausage lunch instead of a breakfast. Stay 
tuned for more information. 

 Thank you to all families who have returned 
the paper about returning to St. Charles 
School next year. If you haven’t returned 
yours yet, please do so as soon as 
possible. 

 Parents, you are our greatest form of 
marketing. Registration will begin soon, and 
we hope that you will spread the word about 
our wonderful school to your family and 
friends. Thank you. 

 Students will attend Stations of the Cross 
during Lent.  

 

Lenten blessings. 

 
. 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

MARCH 
2 Reconciliation for Students 
8 Charity Day 
15 Virtual meeting for 8th graders going to GHS  
17 St. Patrick’s Day 
29-April 2 Spring Break 
APRIL 
4 Happy Easter 
5 No School – Easter Monday 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Our Uniform Company has a new name.  
 

 
 

 Same place but a new website. 

 rbguniforms.com 
 

This is the link to the school website: 
https://rbguniforms.com/collections/st-

charles-borromeo 

 

Scrip Contest!!!! 
 

Every day that you place a scrip order, 
your name will be put in for a chance 

to win a $25 gift card of your choice.  If 
you have not signed up to use Scrip 

and you do, you will get an extra 
chance to win.  The drawing will be on 
February 26th.  So order to win!  If you 

need to sign up, please call or email 
the school to get set up. 

 
 www.shopwithscrip.com 

 

 
 
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, February 20, 4:30 PM (SJ)  
 
Saturday, February 20, 7:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, February 21, 8:30 AM (SM) 
 
Sunday, February 21, 11:00 AM (SC)  
 
February 22 9:00 AM Morning prayer 
February 23 6:30 PM (SJ)  
February 24 8:00 AM (SC)(K,5,6,7,8) 
February 18 9:00 AM (SJ) 
February 19 1:00 PM (SC)(1,2,3,4) 
     

Please sign up for weekend Masses online. 
Come and join us. 

 

 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

29 more days until spring!!!! 

 
 

Virtue Corner 

 

 

The virtue we are focusing 

on is 

prayerfulness. 

.  

http://rbguniforms.com/
https://rbguniforms.com/collections/st-charles-borromeo
https://rbguniforms.com/collections/st-charles-borromeo
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/

